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There were only two hall hire bookings for the period 01.04.20 to 31.03.21 due to Covid-
19 restrictions on indoor social gatherings.  A donation was also received by a local group 
wishing to use the car park.  Total income generated by users of the hall and car park 
during this period was £86.00 
 
The hall remains out of use for general hire until government restrictions on indoor social 
gatherings are lifted.  
 
The hall was not eligible for support from South Cambs District Council, despite a 
significant loss of income, due to being run by the Parish Council (with a precept income).  
Halls that are run with a charity status were able to receive financial support.  
 
The hall continues to operate without a designated caretaker.  The caretaker and key 
holder duties are shared among a small group of volunteers who are organised by the 
Parish Clerk.   The Parish Council welcomes more local volunteers to assist with hall 
bookings and hall cleaning.    
 
Kim Wilde, Parish Clerk 
4th May 2021 
 


